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LF PCN A0215: Notification of alternative melamine supplier for xEV fuses
Dear Valued Customer,

As part of our process to maintain capacity on standard product lines sold to multiple customers, Littelfuse is taking the
following actions for the xEV fuse series:

Littelfuse is adding a second melamine supplier. This second source has been used for several years on other Littelfuse fuses.
It’s worth mentioning that both melamine’s have the same characteristics. No other change is going to be made to the
products. This additional source will not have any impact on the fit, form & function of the product.

Littelfuse is working on the corresponding validation plan. Test results will be available and shared accordingly upon request.

Target implementation date for alternative second source will be December 5, 2021

We request your feedback or questions by October 19, 2021 after which time we will assume acceptance on your behalf.

Impacted Materials:

Product Series Style / Description

OHEV000.series Fuses — HEV Low Current
10EV000.series Fuses — HEV Low Current
SHEV000.series Fuses — SHEV High Current
30EV000.series Fuses — 30EV High Current

Please contact your local Littelfuse representative if you have any additional questions. We will be pleased to answer any
questions you may have. Thank you for your continued support.

Best Regards,

Marcelo Juarez S.

Marcelo Juarez

Product Manager

Littelfuse Automotive Business Unit
mjuarezsaldivar@littelfuse.com




